
ADMINISTRATIVE OVERSIGHT

Florida Workers’ Compensation Law is constantly 

changing.  One of the primary sources of change 

comes through the regulatory process with the 

development of new rules and regulations by the 

Executive Branch concerned with workers’ 

compensation.  Oftentimes forgotten, this important 

source of change is not as closely followed as perhaps 

changes made by the Legislature or the Courts.  The 

services provided by the firm in this category include 

advanced notices of rule making workshops, and when 

available, proposed rules and regulations.  Once the 

rules have been developed and appropriately adopted, 

summaries will also be provided with changes in the 

rules summarized.  This regulatory offering is unique 

to those within the industry and provides valuable 

sources of information to those involved in the 

workers’ compensation system.
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